
W.I.S.E. Wish List 

Here are some needs 

we are still looking to 

purchase for WISE, if 

you wish to give for a 

specific need.  Prices 

are in US if we 

purchase here. 

1.) Anti- virus 

Software for 

Computers in the 

Student Lab- 

$2,000 

2.) An electric 

planer - $1,000 

3) 8 flashdrives 

fostudents 

 

  

Growing the Growing the Growing the Growing the FamilyFamilyFamilyFamily    

 Exactly one year ago after discipling John, he was baptized!  

Amidst a changed life, John started bringing his  brother and uncle 

to church each week.  This past month after discipling his uncle, he 

baptized Uncle Glenroy.  We can’t wait to see him grow the 

Kingdom each year! 
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Support to: WISE, PO Box 8098,  

Columbia, MO 65205 

We were so thankful 
to have had Daniel 
Foulke, long-time 

board member and 
forwarding agent for 
30 years at WISE.  He 

passed away last 
month.  Please join 
our WISE family in 
prayer for his wife 
Carlene Foulke. 



Praises & Prayers 

 

 - Praise for start 

of preschool and 

Bible College.   

- Prayers for our 

graduates serving 

all over. 

-Prayers for Sis 

CarleneFoulke 

- Prayers for 

board member 

Terry Jones as he 

begins chemo. 

- Prayers for the 

Barbados Campus 

teachers and 

students. 

- Prayers for 

another full-time 

staff family to join 

the work here. 

-Prayers for unity 

of 5 different 

countries 

represented in our 

student body. 

Help us save 

postage- let 

us know your 

e-mail! 

 

www.windwardislandsschoolofevangelism.org 

      WISE has their first 
student ever from the 
country of Dominica.  This 
excites us as most of WISE 
graduates go back to their 
home country to work in a 
church or start a new one.  
Currently, Dominica has no 
Christian Church.  So, we 
are excited to see this 
student trained to impact his 
country.   
   This year WISE has 
students from Jamaica, Haiti, 
St. Vincent, Barbados, and 
Dominica. Our staff has 
stayed the same, and we 
added intern Jackie from the 
MU Campus House and 
continue to use visiting 
adjuncts.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above-Fellowshipping at the 

Beach Back to school BBQ. 

Below- Staff & Volunteers 

A First ever for WISE…A First ever for WISE…A First ever for WISE…A First ever for WISE…    

September 2014 

Email: 

wisemissions@gmail.com 

 

Physical address:  

WISE Box 824  

Kingstown, St. Vincent  

West Indies 

  

Phone Number:  

US: 573-321-7906 

Caribbean: 863-232-5875 
 

 

 


